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Vladimir: Ladies and gentlemen, we will soon be starting with our 
high-level policy statements. Before that we will have a very 
short winner announcement. 
    The third edition of the healthy aging innovation prize.  We 
would like to invite the winners, finalists and our partners to 
approach the podium. 
    And our Deputy Secretary General Mr. Thomas L is here to 
enrich this ceremony. 
    Healthy innovation prize. 
    Invite our winner and finalist to take their seat as well. 
    Healthy aging innovation prize started three years ago.  This 
is the third edition.  We have produced a small video to give you 
a bit of a background and this year's contest.  I would like to 
invite my colleagues to play the video. 
    (The video was played.) 
    (Captioned video played.) 
    >> Congratulations to Fibri check.  We have the winner with 
us and we would like to invite the Deputy Secretary-General to 
hand over the certificate and take a group photo. 
    (Applause.) 
    >> I would like to have them give a short address, please. 
    >> Thank you very much.  I mean, I am very honored to win 
this prize.  We started back in 2014 with a clear goal to support 
people living longer, healthier.  We do this by the detection of 
cardiac a rhythmias using common devices like smartphones with a 
goal to prevent strokes. 
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    So it is, yeah, I'm really feeling humbled to be here.  Of 
course it is not only about us.  We had fantastic winners and 
other people that could have won the prize as well.  Now we will 
look to collaborate with all the others to even make a bigger 
impact. 
    Thanks. 
    (Applause.) 
    >> Thank you.  Again, congratulations.  I would now like to 
just recognize one of the finalists coming from Switzerland and 
our partners from the global coalition on aging.  I would like 
them to do the hand over of the certificate for the group photo, 
please. 
    >> Thank you very much.  This short ceremony is now over.  We 
invite you to recognize the winners on the WSIS website and 
continue to participate in acknowledging technologies for aging 
well.  Thank you very much. 
    (Please stand by for the room A session 2, Enabling 
Environment.) 
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